Maria-Gabriela HORGA
Vice-President
Financial Supervisory Authority

Maria-Gabriela Horga has started office as Vice-President for Investments and Financial
Instruments Sector of the Financial Supervisory Authority in December 2023, after her
appointment by the Romanian Parliament.

She graduated the Bucharest University of Economic Studies with a major in International
Economic Relations and she holds a Ph.D. in Management.

Maria Gabriela Horga has been active in the academic environment for over thirteen years,
currently at the Bucharest University of Economic Studies, but also as lecturer at different
universities in Romania teaching Financial Management, Investment Management, Business
Administration in Foreign Languages.

In 2020 Maria-Gabriela Horga was elected as MP, Member of the Chamber of Deputies for a
4 years term and Deputy Chair of the Budget, Finances, Banks Committee, her mandate being
focused on promoting policies aimed at developing the financial sector, consolidating the
financial stability of the capital markets and improving the access to financing of SMEs. Among
the responsibilities as member of the Romanian Parliament, she dealt with emerging issues
on the European agenda, representing Romania in the Parliamentary Assembly of the Council
of Europe (PACE) and being appointed as the Assembly's representative toc MoneyVal.

Previously, she held the position of State Secretary at the Romanian Government, with
responsibilities related to public finances, foreign investments, business administration and
taxation and also worked in public administration for the National Agency for Fiscal
Administration and the Ministry of Economy.



